
To: 	Schmaler, Tracy (SMO)[Tracy.Schmaler@usdoj.gov ] 
Cc: 	Reich, Steven (ODAG)[Steven.Reich@usdoj.gov ] 
From: 	Scheel, Ann (USAAZ) 
Sent: 	Thur 9/1/2011 9:28:02 PM 
Subject: email/handwritten note 
Oct30,2009EmailHandwrittenNote.pdf 

Tracy- 

I spoke with Steve regarding the WSJ article re: ATF We ask that the 

attached be provided to the reporter. We would like to make as much as possible 

available to him to make it clear that the USA0 NEVER authorized grenade hulls 

to be transported to Mexico. 
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